

Community Events
AGENDA – September 10, 2020

Call to order 7:06pm

Present: Chris Kornaus, DeAnna Kornaus, Liz Breslin, Dean Smith, Kristen Smith, John Breslin, Tori Smith, Christine Gonzalez, John S, Liz A

LIASIONS: Roger Sheeman, David Byers

Minutes motioned by Liz, second by Dean

Financial Report N/A

Liaison Reports: Dave no report

Roger-no report

Work Groups

*Highland Yard Sale-Jacqui

*Memorial Day-May 25-Kristen, Christine

*Arts & Crafts- Jacqui, Kristen

Fireworks-Liz B, John – still planning on fireworks for NYE

*Kiddie Parade-Chris, Mike B

*Twilight Parade-Christine, Liz A, Kristen

*Entertainment-Tom Lounges

*Foods-Liz B, Jacqui, Kristen

Publicity- Kristen, Liz A

*Security -Roger

*Grounds-John, Dean, Chris

*Beer Garden -

*Fall Festival Sept 25-27, 2020

Trunk or Treat Oct 24, (rain date Oct 25) –

We will be moving forward with planning. Instead of clustering in parking lot, we will have them along the edges of the park, with trunks facing outward, 10-12 feet between trunks.

Roger asked about date, total participation last year (18 total). Chris asked about setting up a start gate.

Kristen mentioned Ridge Road side should face in, start at park, to Delaware, to Ridge and then back to 5th street.

John asked Dave if we have caution tape; Dave replied that they have flags or rope we could use also. They have at least 12-15 at Lincoln center so let know if need them.

Kristen mentioned last year we used Eventbrite application system for ToT...has there been any thought to registration times and do time

slots...are we worried about times spreading. Dave mentioned sorting by name.

Chris said they'll start spacing at entrance.

John B asked about contacts from last year.

Chris said we should extend to 2-5pm, setting up starting at 12-1230; group agreed.

We would all start looking into sponsorships from businesses. Kristen mentioned that there are enough decorations for 2 council cars one at beginning and one at end.

Chris suggested someone at front of line and at end of line for flow with radios.

This year only planning on trunks at park; except for food.

Liz A asked about date confirmation.

Roger said we need a physical layout to work with.

We need chalk for directional or some other ground marker.

Liz A. asked about how applications are going out.

We will have Idea Factory put it on website, Kristen has access to all previous applications (trunk, sponsorship) and will make sure it circulates on Social media.

We agreed to 2-3 food vendors; see if local vendors will give coupons/discount for event; could use Midway section since not using for trunks.

Deadline is Oct 12 for trunks/sponsors.

It was brought up that members of council donated last year so maybe they could do so again this year; Roger will be there with a car will ask members.

Kristen mentioned someone needs to contact Timmer and Pete for vehicles (fire truck) and she will contact Canadian National about being there.

Roger will hit up car dealerships.

Roger mentioned also that we still had money in budget.

Santa Parade(Sat Nov 28)-DeAnna, Chris- tabled

Old Business

T-shirts will be ordered asap

New Business

Next Meeting Oct 8, 2020 at 7 pm 8:22pm